Canaan Conservation Commission

September 8, 2008

Attendees: Kate Brooks, Bill Chabot, Jamie Jukosky, Aaron Allen, Elizabeth Chabot

Nature Hut

e The sub-floor is scheduled to be installed the 3™ weekend of September. Bill and Aaron are
spearheading this. Bill will send reminder email

McKee Parcel

e This issue is on-going. The town and state representatives are still waiting for a response from
the current and previous owners and/or their representation.

Misc
e The commission would like to review the account balance. Bill to bring to the October meeting.
e We have not heard anything from the Litter Free NH group about our Elm trees. Bill will call for
more information.
e Sign for meeting-in-process: Aaron to make for the next meeting. It was discussed that it would
be painted with chalk-board paint so it can be used for multiple purposes.
e There is a budget committee meeting on September 11. Aaron plans to attend.
0 We need to request $200 for state fee reimbursement. (Last year the fee was taken
from our budget. It should’ve been taken from the town budget)
0 Our typical line item budget is $700
e Rechargeable battery program available for free if the transfer station is interested. Aaron to
take this information to the dump to gauge interest.
Minutes

e June minutes were reviewed
0 Bill moved to accept the minutes
0 Jamie seconded. All approved
e August minutes were reviewed
0 Aaron moved to accept the minutes
0 Bill seconded. All approved

Jamie moved to adjourn, Bill seconded the motion, all approved.

Next Meeting Monday October 6, 2008 7:00

To be held at the Senior Center



